
Printed on: 10/03/2023 09:10:14

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

09/03/2023  11:39:262022/4886/P COMMNT miriam madar There are no detailed structural reports or detailed structural drawings in the planning application for extension 

of the rear lightwell proposal. These need to be provided to protect the structural integrity of the neighbouring 

properties. There is risk of structural damage and therefore a construction method plan is also needed. 

There was no protection of the large trees before building work started. This has now been rectified.
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